
Date: December 13,2005 

To: Mayor O'Neill and Councilmembers 

From: Jackie Kell, Vice Mayor, Fifth Council District 

Subject: AGENDA ITEM - 15 Day Extension Airport Terminal EIR Comment Period 

I would ask that the City Council extend the period for the public to submit comments on 
the Airport Terminal Environmental Impact Review (EIR No. 37-03) an additional 15 
days, extending it to a 60 day review period. 


